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           11 May 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

School Uniform Proposal  

From September 2023 we would like students to attend Cranbury College in uniform. We 

believe this will have many benefits, including: 

• Sense of identity at school 

• Removal of issues surrounding clothes and comparing of clothing  

• Sense of being in a school environment to encourage focus and learning  

• Preparation for leaving school and being in a work environment 
 

The unform expected in school from September is proposed as: 

• Charcoal grey polo shirt (with logo) 

• Black round neck jumper (with logo)  
 

Students will then be able to wear their own trousers/ shoes which could consist of: 

• Black or navy tracksuit bottoms  

• Black or navy leggings (sports – not cotton)  

• Trainers of choice/ full shoe (no sliders, crocs or open-toed shoes) 
 

The purpose of this letter is to outline our proposed changes. Once we have received feedback, 

we will then finalise our plans.  

As with all school uniform purchasing, we understand that this will have a cost implication. For 

those entitled, we will be able to support with a contribution towards uniform once the final 

decisions have been made following this consultation.  

Please complete the google form HERE by Friday 26 May.  

We thank you for your support, and value your opinion. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ceri Burns 
Headteacher 
Cranbury College 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9ILCZyXQYWBGs6CUfw7NkIZUN0dTNlBZNkFXSjFJTEVJTjBOV0pDVExLVi4u

